Madison County Nursing Home
P.O. Box 488
Canton, MS 39046

February 22, 2018

Dear Madison County Board of Supervisors:

The Board of Trustees has approved purchasing a new bus to replace our older one. Currently,
we have to use the “reverse auction” process to do so.

I am requesting that we would be allowed to use the program Madison County has set up to do
s0, and that Hardy Crunk, Purchasing Agent, could assist me in doing so.

If you have any questions or concerns, | can be reached at (601) 855-5771.

Thank you for any consideration,

Daniel L%

Administrator



